
  
 
 
 
Date:  May 8, 2006 
 
To:  Council Commissioners 
 Board of Governors 
 Operations Advisory Committee 
 
From: Mike Scott 
 Past Chief Commissioner 
 Chair, Nominating Committee 
 
Re:  Nominations for the Board of Governors 
 
Fellow Scouters, 
 
As we approach the end of another Scouting year we must begin preparing for the Annual Meeting in November by 
nominating a group of dynamic and skilful Canadians, with or without Scouting experience, to assist us in plotting 
the future course of our Movement. We are looking for individuals who: 

- display exceptional leadership skills 
- are good communicators 
- that live their lives in a manner that is in accordance with the Principles of Scouting (even if they are not 

currently members)  
- represent the ethnic communities that support Scouting in Canada 
 

In particular, we are looking for a representative of the Chinese community, since this is the fastest growing section 
of Scouts Canada. 
 
We require nominations for the following ten (10) positions:     
 
One (1) - Youth Member  
 
Four (4) - Members-at-Large 
 
Five (5) - Provincial Members (Alberta, Northwest Territories & Nunavut, Prince Edward Island, Quebec, 
Saskatchewan) 
 
Please work with Scouters in your Council to help us find these special individuals. The nomination should consist 
of a covering letter and short biography with photo attached where possible, and be e-mailed to Cheryl Dinelle at the 
National Office (cdinelle@scouts.ca) by June 30th, 2006. Once we have done the initial review of candidates and 
prepared a short list, we will contact you for additional information. As well, please feel free to nominate deserving 
individuals you know who do not reside in your geographic area. 
 
Yours in Scouting, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mike Scott 
Past Chief Commissioner 
Chair of the Nominating Committee 
 
cc: Nominating Committee 
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